
We had a great week! 

We had so much fun this week learning 
about Halloween.  We sang songs and read 
books about witches flying around on their 
brooms and ghosts trying to be quiet and 
scary.  We also talked about spiders and 

pumpkins. We learned that it is fun to 
pretend and be silly during this time of year.

For our fine motor crafts, the kiddos really 
enjoyed making all the things we were 

learning about for Halloween.  We made 
ghosts, spiders, pumpkins and witches. 

On Wednesday, Miss Ilia and Charlotte came 
in to visit. The kiddos were so excited to see 

Charlotte dressed up in her Halloween 
costume. They couldn’t wait to tell Miss Ilia 
what they were going to be for Halloween. 

On Thursday, Miss Fran came in for Social 
Skills.  We had fun playing in her leaf activity 
center where we had to find and match all 

the different colored leaves that were falling 
from the tree. 

Some of the stories we read this week were:
10 Busy Brooms , Ghost in the House, Pete 

the Cat and the Itsy Bitsy Spider, The Biggest 
Pumpkin Ever and Happy Halloween Witch’s 

Cat!

 This  month we will be learning about the
color orange and the triangle shape.
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Reminder

October 31st
Halloween Party

November 10th 
No School 

November 14th 
Parent Teacher 

Conferences


